
21/05/2017 

MS Joana d Orey Novo 
2 / 15 Oaks AVE 
Dee Why NSW 2099 

RE: Mod2017/0106 - 894 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

The construction site is almost directly across the road from my apartment. While I understand 
that any construction project will inevitably result in noise and disruption, I consider the hours of 
work being proposed to be intolerable. Currently I note that there have already been instances 
where I have heard what are likely to be large delivery vehicles before the permitted start time 
for delivery of materials. I am concerned that if the proposed start times are accepted, noise 
will begin even earlier in the morning. Also, as a full time worker, I very much value my ability 
to rest and relax after work and on weekends. I consider the proposed work times would 
significantly interfere with my quiet enjoyment of my property. 

Sent: 21/05/2017 1:54:10 PM
Subject: Online Submission


